
                       

 

May 4-8 is National Teacher Appreciation Week, and the PTO plans to celebrate our wonderful 

teaching staff! We are looking for creative and spirited volunteers with great ideas to get the 

ball rolling; we also need energetic implementers to put plans into action. If you would like to 

be involved, please contact tcgispto@gmail.com. 
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April 10 – Kaffeeklatsch, 8am, TCGIS Foyer 

April 10 – PTO Maskenball Great Gathering at Pump It Up, 5-
7pm, Pump It Up (7045 6th St N, Oakdale) 

April 14 – PTO Meeting, 6:30-8pm, TCGIS Room 100 

April 24 – PTO Game Night, 6:30-8:30pm, TCGIS 

April 30 – PTO Special Meeting - Meet the School Board 
Candidates, 6:30-8:00pm, TCGIS 
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